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Chairman Thompson and Members of the Committee, thank you for giving me time to share my
thoughts on SB 365. My name is Jessica Porter and | am a voter in Shawnee County. | am writing
today to encourage the committee to vote no on SB365.

As a voter in Shawnee County specifically, | want to voice my concern with add more barriers to
voting in out county. With only 1 early voting location on the very south side of Topeka available,
there are many voters who rely on mail in voting. This bill would further restrict mail in voting and
seriously impede citizens' ability to vote at no fault of their own but because they are guilty of having
slow mail that is provided by the government. Why are we punishing citizens who are correctly
participating in their right to vote? Especially in a county that already has limited access to early
voting? For these reasons, | urge you to vote no on SB 365.

Once again, | thank you all for hearing my story and thoughts on this bill, and | encourage you all to
vote no of the passage of SB 365. Thank you.



